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Retired Lucas DD Quality Assurance Technician Sherrie Burkhardt supported the MUI unit 

in countless ways. Her humor, work ethic, and presence are already missed by the MUI unit 

as well as the rest of the Board.   

 

Sherrie provided 21 years of dedication to ever changing MUI rules, IAs, their schedules and 

filing tons of paperwork. She was always quick to correct any problem.  Sherrie ensured that 

anything she sent was up to the highest standards and exemplified the MUI unit.  

 

Sherrie had an amazing work ethic and always wanted her MUI unit to shine.  She was 

proud of the work she and the unit did and would brag about it to anyone willing to listen. 

Sherrie truly was the backbone of this dedicated unit. 

 

Sherrie always went above and beyond her role and expectations, such as reading synopsis 

letters for errors, weeding out phone calls that were not consults, and always providing some 

sort of feedback when she did not like something or felt it could be better.  

 

She always took her role seriously and really cared about the MUI unit being the best of the 

best.  

 

With deepest gratitude, the Lucas County Board of Developmental Disabilities would like to 

recognize Sherrie Burkhardt on her retirement. Congratulations, Sherrie! 

 


